
Dear planning team,

This is an application for the property 11 St Anne’s Close, London, N6 6AR.

The proposed works is to put a 270cm tall wooden trellis next to the existing boundary wall on the 
south and south-east side of the property. The purpose is for privacy as well security, due to an 
incident last year of a criminal jumping over the wall to escape the police.

On the south side of the proposed trellis is flat complex:
Sonny Heights East, 
3 Swain's Ln, 
Highgate, 
London N6 6QX

The flat complex has ground floor shops, whose shop storage backs up on the boundary wall. The 
proposed trellis would not reduce light on Sonny Heights East as the ground floor is only used for 
commercial storage purposes; the proposed trellis is on the north side of the property and their first 
floor residential window is above the proposed trellis.

On the east side of the proposed trellis is a car park used by the properties:
1-5 Church Walk
LONDON
N6 6QY

It is only used for car parking and bin storage

I believe the proposed trellis wouldn’t reduce light or cause any nuisance to my neighbours.

Best regards,
Chris Freeman,
07873333488

11 St Anne’s Close
London
N6 6AR


